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Gingerbread Houses Bring Holiday Joy to Children at BBCH 

Sarah Ketchum, MD, 
comes to Maine Medical 
Partners – Medical Oncolo-
gy after working at Mercy 
Hospital in Portland and 
Dartmouth-Hitchcock 
Medical Center in Lebanon, 
NH, where she was a fellow 
and an instructor in medi-
cine in the Department of 

Hematology/Oncology.  
 
She earned her medical de-
gree from Stritch School of 
Medicine at Loyola Univer-
sity Chicago. She was a resi-
dent in the Department of 
Internal Medicine at Loyola 
from 2001 to 2004. Dr. 
Ketchum was a Merit 
Award Recipient from the 
American Society of Clini-
cal Oncology in 2006.  
 
She is Board certified in 
internal medicine as well as 
hematology and oncology.  
 
 
 
 
 

Roger Inhorn, MD, PhD, 
has recently joined Maine 
Medical Partners – Medical 
Oncology. He was the Med-
ical Director of the Oncolo-
gy/Hematology Center at 
Mercy Hospital from 2004 
to 2018. He earned his MD 
and PhD degrees at Wash-
ington University Medical 
School in St. Louis. He did 
an internal medicine resi-
dency at Brigham and 
Women’s Hospital, then 

completed a fellowship in 
medical oncology at the  
Dana-Farber Cancer  
Institute.  
 
Dr. Inhorn has a particular 
interest in the treatment of 
patients with breast cancer 
and gastrointestinal  
malignancies. He is Board 
certified in medical  
oncology and internal  
medicine. 
 
Bonnie Sendzicki, DO, of 
Hospital Osteopathic Ma-
nipulative was newly ap-
pointed to the Maine Medi-
cal Center Medical Staff. 
Dr. Sendzicki received her 
medical degree from The 
University of New England 
College of Osteopathic 
Medicine and will provide 
osteopathic Manipulative 
Medicine care. 

Thank you to our friends from Culinary Arts, Baking and Pastry at Southern Maine Community College! 




